
 

 

2nd WASSER Science Slam in Münster 

After the 1st Science Slam at the last conference in Limburg was a great success, 
the 2nd WASSER Science Slam is now to take place on Monday, May 26, 2025 as 
part of the upcoming annual conference of the Water Chemistry Society in 
Münster! 

We would like to invite you to participate in this unique and entertaining format of 
science communication. 

What is a science slam? 

A science slam provides the stage for a special kind of science competition in 
which scientists can present their research projects in short, easy-to-understand, and 
entertaining talks. The aim is not to present groundbreaking scientific results of 
your work. Rather, it is about explaining what you are researching in an 
understandable, concise, and funny way. Therefore, not only the scientific content 
of your presentation will be assessed, but also the clarity, brevity, and entertaining 
nature of the talk. 

Your jury is the audience, who will decide by applause who was able to attract the 
most interest for their topic within 10 minutes. And of course, there is no 
competition without a prize, fame and honor! 

In addition, the 2d WASSER Science Slam is a great opportunity for you as a 
slammer to pass on your experience and expand your presentation skills. 

If we have sparked your interest and you would like to actively participate, please 
register for the event today with Stephanie Spahr (stephanie.spahr@igb-berlin.de) 
and Marco Scheurer (marco.scheurer@lubw.bwl.de). 

You can find sample videos at https://www.scienceslam.de/ or 
https://www.science-slam.com/. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Stephanie Spahr und Marco Scheurer  

 


